

SUPPORTERS OF SHERWOOD

MINUTES

Date of Meeting: 21st January 2019

Time of Meeting: 6pm

Meeting called to order by Mrs Killingback.

In Attendance

Mrs Jodie Lumb

Jane Killingback

Phil Welsby

Sharon Fisher

Lyndsay Dickinson

Kate Ashworth

Karen Screen

Apologies

Suzie Iddon

Laura Linton

Kat Atkinson

Minutes

Introduction and Apologies

- As documented above.

Approval of last minutes

- The minutes of the last meeting were agreed as correct.

Matter arising from the minutes

- Nothing reported

Chairpersons Report

- JK thanked everyone for their attendance. She reported that it had been a good year, the introduction of the Fun Run was successful, excellent feedback was received following on from the Christmas Fayre, the school disco is still popular. Funds raised have been used towards the running track, year 6 T shirts, the school play which all the children has benefitted from.
- THE AGM has moved back to September.

Treasurers Report

- SF advised the meeting that she had been unable to provide accounts and a discussion was had with regards to her new workload having an impact on her spare time, going forward she felt unable to continue with the role. It was agreed that SF would continue with the role but will require additional support. JL thanked SF for implementing a new system and asked that she continue for the next 12 months but other members will provide support for banking and purchasing.
SF will sign off and circulate the accounts once audited.

Adoption of new Constitution

- All happy and in agreement

Election of Officers

- JL asked that the Chair remain in post – all in agreement
- JK requested a new Vice Chair PW to support until September
- JK reported that Suzie Iddon has requested to step down as Secretary in order to continue with her Governor's role. LD was nominated as new Secretary – all in agreement
- JL continue as president – all in agreement
- Miss Atkinson to continue with her role
- Members remain KA, LL, Jan SI KS SR – JK proposed that Vicky Green be removed from the member list due to non attendance. All in agreement.

Forthcoming Events

- It was suggested again that a questionnaire be circulated to seek ideas from parents regarding future events – will go out on School Spider.
Current events planned: Disco 7th March all booked. Will continue with infants paying on parent pay and juniors register on the night with class registers.
Request for volunteers to be sent. KA and JK to organize and arrange to buy things.

Easter Bingo 4th April 6pm – 8pm, donations of chocolate to be sought, bingo tickets to be purchased and KA to provide the quiz.

Cheese and Wine night – KA to organize. Dates suggested 22nd or 29th March. £12.50 per ticket for 40 – 50 people.

Request for donations for chocolate , bingo tickets can be purchased and KA provide the quiz again.

Fun Run event to take place once the running track is complete. Possible date Friday 3rd May. Gift Aid was discussed as and option SF to investigate.

Refreshments to be offered eg hotdogs etc.

JL asked the committee to provide the extra £3,000 needed to complete then re-pay this back from future events. All in agreement.

Summer Fayre – possible date of Friday 28th June suggested – to be discussed further at the next meeting.

Any other business

- KA made a suggestion that at future events where tea, coffee, biscuits etc are provided that a small charge be made.

Date of next meeting

Monday 18th March 6pm